From: adele 5iss [N

Sent: 11 June 2021 09:40
To: Nathaniel Young; richard.limbrick@camden.gov; Planning Planning
Subject: objection to planning application for 5G Mast Primrose Hill
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Dear Mr Young,

The planning application for a 5G mast to be erected at the border of Primrose Hill Park has recently been drawn to
my attention.

| object for the following reasons:

1. Primrose Hill Park is a very important green amenity much valued by the local community. There have
already been many concerns raised about its degradation due to it having become an attraction at night and
some weekends for anti-social behaviour and because the royal parks have felt obliged to put in place some
very unsightly rubbish collection bins to cope with this. We want to preserve the longstanding quasi rural
character of this little oasis of green space. The mast would run totally counter to this. It would be a most
intrusive blight on the local landscape.

2. Ifthereis a genuine need for 5G in the residential and small business Primrose Hill local area, which | doubt
since there are already alternative providers, could they not find another site which impinges less on the
park reducing the pleasure we currently enjoy from this public amenity?

3. Ifearthat were 5G to be provided in the park it would become even more of a magnet for noisy antisocial
behaviour eg live music streaming etc.

| sincerely hope it will not be approved.

Yours sincerely Adele Davies



